
 

Campbell’s 

Soup  

Labels 

 
Campbell’s is no 

longer offering 

items in exchange 

for labels.  As a 

result we are no 

longer collecting 

labels in the office.  

Thank you for your 

support over the 

past years. 
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Holiday       

No school 
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Pizza Day 
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Pizza Day 
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P.A.Day 

No School 
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31 

Halloween Pizza Day begins  

Wednesday October 12th 

October 2016 
Please be at school on time.   

Entry bell is at 8:55. 

Outside Supervision  

Begins at 8:40 

School Phone 905-775-9691  

Safe Arrival   Extension 1 

Office              Extension 0 

For School Bus Information  

http://www.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca/ 

School Zone South 

http://www.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca/


Stay updated, get information about your school and school board 
Want to ensure you are receiving up-to-date, accurate information about what’s going on at your school and our school board? 
Here’s how: 

 You can subscribe to our school’s website by clicking on ‘Subscribe’ at the top of our school website: http://***.scdsb.on.ca. You 
can sign up to receive emails about school news updates and information during emergency situations. When you fill out your email 
and click Subscribe, an email will be sent to your inbox with a link to click to confirm that you want to subscribe. You can unsub-
scribe at any time using the link at the bottom of each email. 
For Simcoe County District School Board (SCDSB) media releases and event information, visit the ‘News’ section under ‘About Us’ 
at the SCDSB’s website: www.scdsb.on.ca. You can also subscribe to receive board media releases, event information and/or job 
postings via email by visiting www.scdsb.on.ca and clicking on ‘Subscribe’ at the top of the page. 
 Follow the SCDSB on Twitter (@SCDSB_Schools), Facebook (facebook.com/SCDSB) and Instagram (instagram.com/scdsb) 
and follow our school on Twitter/Facebook/Instagram @ (include your school social media account information here if you have ac-
tive accounts) 
Check out our Sharing Simcoe blog (www.sharingsimcoe.com), where we share stories of our amazing students, staff and commu-
nity members. 
For school bus transportation information, visit the Simcoe County Student Transportation Consortium (SCSTC)’s website at: 
main.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca. And remember to bookmark the school bus information page at: www.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca 
for bus delay and cancellation information on inclement weather days. Notifications of bus delays can be emailed to families and 
students that subscribe to receive their specific bus delay notification through the SCSTC website. Subscribe here: 
https://scstc.ca/Subscriptions/. 

October is International Walk to School month 
Did you know that October is International Walk to School month? It is a great way for children to get their recommended 60 
minutes of physical activity each day and also gives parents and staff a chance to be part of a worldwide event that celebrates the 
many benefits of walking. Get in on the fun and try these activities: 

 Create a walking group/“bus” to and from school 
 Create a fun walking challenge for your school community involving students, parents and teachers 
Create and sign a Walk to School pledge 

Check out the website at www.saferoutestoschool.ca for more information. You can also call Health Connection at 705-721-7520 or 
1-877-721-7520 and speak with a public health nurse or visit the health unit website at www.simcoemuskokahealth.org. 
 

Eye See…Eye Learn program offers free glasses for Junior Kindergarten students 

The Eye See…Eye Learn program provides comprehensive eye exams by local optometrists to Junior Kindergarten students. The 

eye exams are covered under the Ontario Health Insurance Plan (OHIP) when parents show their child’s health card. There is no 

out-of-pocket cost for the eye exam and if the child requires a pair of glasses, they will receive them free of charge from a participat-

ing optometrist. For more information, visit www.Eyeseeeyelearn.ca.  
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